
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

In compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act, N. J. S. A. 

10:4-6 et seq., you are hereby notified that the Somerset County 

Board of Elections will be in session at 27 Warren Street, (4th 

floor) Somerville, New Jersey 08876 on November 17, 2024 at 

11:00 a.m. to conduct the batch drawing and soon thereafter 

perform a traditional, fixed percentage audit of the November 5, 

2024 General Election.  


